POLISH AMERICAN CONGRESS
DOWNSTATE NEW YORK DIVISION

177 Kent Street, Brooklyn, N.Y. 11222 (718) 349-9689

March 23, 2006

TO: Mr. Albert Baldeo, Esq.

Dear Mr. Baldeo:

Please accept our congratulations and best wishes for your leadership achievements.
You are truly deserving to be an honoree at the Diversity Award Celebration sponsored

by the New Americans Democratic Organization.

Your community can only benefit from the goodwill created by the tireless efforts and
energy you have expended on its behalf.

With our sincere admiration for your community contributions.
Cordially yours,
Soenal Nl

FM:mo Frank Milewski
President



